CORRESPONDENCE

MAR 06, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 03119-17
Sandra Soto

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 11:49 AM

To: 'R Hagood'

Subject: RE: docket #160186

Good morning,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Angela M. Charles

Commission Deputy Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850
850-413-6826

From: R Hagood [mailto:r hagood@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Sunday, March 05, 2017 10:27 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: docket #160186

Dear Sir/Madam:

I, Robert Hagood, am a Gulf Power customer residing at 775 Gulf Shore Dr, Destin, FL 32541. | oppose the excessive rate
hike currently under consideration. As it would become part of the fixed base rate, there is nothing | could do to manage
or mitigate the charge.

| urge you to deny docket # 160186.
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